
Facebook Report November/December  2020 

 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access cards and boat reservations. This is filtered out of this report. 

 

On November 18th a resident had a question about rescheduling the boat reservation. CDD staff 
provided rescheduling.  

On November 19th a resident had a question why the CDD does not trim the trees on his property area. 
CDD field manager explained the process and directed resident any further concerns to the CDD board 
meeting. 
 
On November 24th a resident notified CDD field manager a pothole was located behind Primrose Willow 
pocket park. CDD staff repaired next day.  
 
On November 27th resident had a concern about residue appearing on vehicles and porches in the front 
of his house. CDD did not have a clear answer for the resident. Resident stated he would send in the 
help of Facebook to see if anybody else experience this in his street. 
 
On November 30th a resident inquired if there will be any mosquito spraying at the dark park area. CDD 
re directed resident to road and bridges. 
 
On December 4th a resident had a concern on Jasmine damage done by the sidewalk contractor. CDD 
field manager assured the resident damage will be fixed.   
 
 
 

End of report. 
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